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Rules committee 

secure elections would be a good thing. secure elections would add confidence. 

Appears to me HB 3470 would add a layer needed since so  many non citizens were 

found to be voting in last election. 

Rep. Deihl pointed out a DMV error allowing a employee to register a lot of non 

citizens. 

Pass the Bill. 


